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The Company’s Interim Report for the 26 weeks ended 29 September 2014 was mailed 
to shareholders on Friday, 28 November 2014. 
 
A copy of the report is available on the Company’s website. 
 

 
For further enquiries contact:  
Anthony Schroeder 
Company Secretary 
020 8875 7000 
1 December 2014 
 


